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08/04/2021  16:19:512021/0877/P SUPPRT G Sands As long as the necessary contributions are made to Camden for affordable housing, I support the proposal. I 

presume Camden will encourage the developer to maintain a strict timeline to commence and complete the 

building works promptly as there will be a great deal of disruption.

Overall, the pictures of the new building look great, I hope the end result will be the same.

The area is in need of a decent Hotel, this will be good for the area.

08/04/2021  16:25:452021/0877/P SUPPRT Spencer saffer I approve the idea of a hotel for the area. I actually cannot see any negatives. There seems to be a lot of 

building going on in the area it will help the area look far improved overall and create jobs. The Roundhouse is 

a destination and very famous. Having a hotel next to it will be excellent for tourists and attracting them which 

again can only be a very good thing for the area

 I strongly support this scheme. A  boutique hotel is exactly what Chalk Farm and Camden Town need.
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